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g@m fany United Nations Environment Programme

Ref: RMS/INC/319 29 September 2005
Dear Mr Vinay,

Thank you for your letter of 30 July 2005. Please bear with us for the delay in
responding.

It is good to know that people like yourself have taken an interest in assisting to protect
the ozone layer which is essential for life on earth.

I enclose some interesting material for ozone awareness purposes. Please use it for
Ozone day next year.

You will be pleased to know that India through the Ozone Cell of the Ministry of
Environment and Forests organized various activities for International Ozone Day. In
your letter I noted that you have.already been in touch with the Ozone Cell, please keep
in touch with them as they are directly responsible for providing assistance and guidance
in national activities and raising awareness concerning the protection of the ozone layer.

I encourage you to keep up the good work you are doing in assisting to protect our

environment.

Yours sincerely,

jengdra M, Shende, Head
Energy and OzonAction Branch
UNEP DTIE

Enc.

Mr S. Vinay

¢/o S. Arthur
Kalipatnam, 534281
Andhrapradesh
INDIA

cc: Dr A. Duraisamy
Director, Ministry of Environment & Forests
India
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Your reference:

Our reference: OzL./India/MAG/Im Date: 12 September 2005

Dear Mr. Vinay,

| was very impressed to read your letter of 30 July 2005. Thank you for your
initiative in making people of your District become aware of the ozone layer depletion.

Unfortunately, the Secretariat does not print any T-shirts or caps for the ozone
layer. The Ozone Secretariat has focal points in every country of the world. | would
suggest that you get in touch with the Ozone Focal Point in India who will assist you in
giving you more information regarding the ozone layer. The address is as follows:

Mr. A. Duraisamy

Director, Ozone Cell

Ministry of Environment and Forest

Zone 4B, India Habitat Centre, Lodhi Road
New Delhi — 110-003, India

Tel: (+91-11) 246-42176

Fax: (+91-11) 246-42175

Yqurs sincerely,

Marco Gonzélez
Executive Secretary
Ozone Secretariat

Mr. S. Vinay

s/o S. Arthur

Main Road, Kalipatnam (West) 534281
Mogaltur Mandal

West Godavari District

Andhrapradesh

India

Mr. A. Duraisamy

Director, Ozone Cell

Ministry of Environment and Forests
New Delhi, India

Fax: (+91-11) 2464-2175

SECRETARIAT FOR THE VIENNA CONVENTION AND ITS MONTREAL PROTOCOL - THE OZONE SECRETARIAT
P.0. Box 30552, Nairobi, Kenya s Tel:[254 20] 623851« Fax:[254 20] 624691 /624692 1624693
Email: ozoneinfo@unep.org e Http:Ifwww.unep.org/ozone
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Reference: TO/DCFIICYSE/-4-8 Date: 3 June 2009

Ta Wham It May Concern:

The United Mations Environment Programme (UNEP) in conjunction with UNEF National
Cammittee for the Republic of Korea is organizing the Tunza International Youth Conference on the
Environment in Daejeon, Korea from 20-23 August 2009.

The Canference, whose theme is Climate Change: Our Challenge, will bring together 200
youth from over 100 countries to learn about and voice their concerns for the environment.

It will focus on key environmental issues such as climate change, youth and green jobs,
disaster and conflicts and their impact on the environment, sustainable lifestyle and offer plenary
sessions (with presentations from selected youth), workshops and field trips to the participants.

SABBITHI VINAY , has been officially invited by UNEP to attend the Canference. The travel
and accommodation expenses will be covered by UNEP and the UNEP MNational Committee for the
Republic of Karea

UMEP would be grateful for your support in facilitating their travel to Korea to attend the
Canference.

Note that their ticket and final confirmation will anly be sent to them after we receive
confirmation that a visa has been issued.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Yaurs sincerely,

s,

Theaodare Oben
Chief
Outreach Unit

Division of Communications and Public Information
E.O. Box 30662, Nairoby, 00100 Kenya = Tel:(251 200762 3208 » Faxi(254 20) 762 96023027 + E-mail depimuneporg
WWWwW.ungp.org
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Reference: TO/DCPICYSE/1-4-8 Date: 9 June 2009

Dear SABBITHI VINAY ,

On behalf of the United Mations Environment Programme (UNEP), we are pleased to
inform you that you have been selected to participate in the 2009 TUNZA International Y outh
Conference to be held in Daejeon, Korea from 20-23 August 2009,

The Conference is being organized by UNEFP and hosted by the UNEP National
Committee for the Republic of Korea. It is expected to bring together 200 youth from over 100
countries to learn about and voice their concerns for the environment.

The main theme of the conference is Climate Change: Our Challenge. It will focus on
key environmental issues such as climate change, youth and green jobs, disaster and conflicts
and their impact on the environment sustainable lifestyle and offer plenary sessions (with
presentations from selected youth), workshops and field trips to the participants.

On 20™ August, the conference will hold The Global Townhall meeting which will bring
together 1000 conference children and youth as well as virtual participants from 20 cities around
the world connected via webcasting. You are encouraged to come with exhibition materials from
your organization to share with other participants.

We are pleased to inform you that the Conference Organizers will provide a return air
ticket, accommaodation and meals for you while in Korea. MNote that the ticket will only be provided
for after we receive a copy of your visa. Please also note that those participants who do not send
us a copy of their Korean visa by 30 June 2009 will be replaced with candidates on the waiting list

In the meantime, please find attached a letter that we have prepared for you to take to
your nearest Korean Embassy with your visa application. Note that it is the responsibility of the
Korean Embassy to determine whether you get a visa or not. In addition to that, please fill out the
attached disclaimer and contact form and forward to us through e-mail: children yvouth@unep org
along with a copy of your passport (the pages that bear the full name, date of birth, passport
number and the expiry date).

Congratulations for being selected to attend this year's TUNZA [nternational Youth
Conference. We look forward to seeing you in Korea.

Yours sincerely,

o,

Theodore Oben
Chief
QOutreach Unit

DIVISION OF COMMUNICATIONS AND PUBLIC INFORMATION -~ P.O. Box 30552, Nairobi, Kenya
Tel (254 20) 762 3262; Fax: (254 20) 762 3692/3927 — E-mail: theodore.oben @unep.org




o Asia Pacific Indigenous Youth Network

#30 Upper P. Burgos, Baguio City, Philippines 2600
Telefax: +63 (074) 446 2106 Email: apiyn@apiyn.org website: www.apiyn.org

25 September 2010

To Whom it May Concern:

Warmest Greetings!

APIYN is a network of over 22 indigenous youth organizations in the Asia-Pacific region. The Network aims to
contribute towards building the capacity and self-confidence of the indigenous youth in the Asia-Pacific
region through providing systems of information, training, exchange and networking. It seeks to mobilize the
catalytic role of the indigenous youth in developmental efforts by facilitating the exchange of ideas, analyses,
and experiences, which they in turn can contribute and share with their indigenous communities.

In Nevernber 3-6, 2010, APIYN will organize an Asia Pacific Climate Youth Camp to be held in Baguio
City, Philippines. This event will bring together 60 indigenous youth leaders from at least 12 countriesin
Asia and Pacific regions to discuss their situations and concerns in relation to climate change and IP
rights, and formulate strategies for their engagement in COP16 of the UNFCCC, parallel activities of civil
society and social movements and beyond.

We received a huge number of applicants for travel scholarship to participate in this event but due to
our limited capacity to support airfares and other related expenses of interested participants we cannot
accommodate them all. Mr. Vinay Sabbithi of Association for Environment Conservation Advocacy &
Solutions [AECAS) is one of those promising IP youth leaders and we would like to endorse his
application for supportatyour good institution.

His expenses will include a round trip economy ticket to and from the Philippines, a registration fee of
2008( to partly support food and accommedation expenses), local transportation cost and a travel
insurance. The rest of the food and accommodation expenses and transportation to the community
integration will be the responsibility of APIYN.

In line with this, we are asking your support for Mr. Sabbithi’s participation to the Indigenous Cimate
Youth Camp in November. We believe that his participation in this event will hone his capablilities more
as an indigenous youth to his community most especially at these times that issues like Cimate Change
continue to impede the development of indigenous communities and threaten their land, rights and
welfare. Maobilizing young leaders like Mr. Sabbithi in this event will contribute to the empowerment of
maore indigenous communities, especially the indigenous youth in Asia and this cannot be possible
without the support of likeminded institution like yours.

Thank you and we look forward to your favourable action.
Sincerely,

.

Jennifer Awingan
Asia Pacific indigenous Youth Network
Coordinator




